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July 11, 2020 
 
RE:  Young Brothers’ COVID-19 Update 13:  Extension to Adjusted Sailing Schedule to the  
 Ports of Kahului and Hilo  
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
We wanted to let you know that we have requested and received approval to extend our 
temporarily amended sailing schedule for the ports of Kahului and Hilo from the Public Utilities 
Commission through August 17, 2020.  Our service to other ports remains the same.  
 
As we navigate these challenging times, Young Brothers will continue to review and adjust our 
sailing schedule so we can best serve our island communities while reducing cost and 
maintaining the critical service we provide.  We will continue to monitor COVID-19 guidance 
from federal, state, and local authorities to prevent the spread of illness in our community.  Your 
support in compliance with these and other directions from Young Brothers’ employees is 
appreciated.  
 
For more information and regular updates regarding YB operations and COVID-19, please visit 
www.youngbrothershawaii.com/covid-19. If you have any questions, please contact your YB 
customer service representative. 
 
Thank you for continuing to ship with Young Brothers.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 
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